
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 10:18 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 
Attachments: 204499.txt; 204499.pdf; 204499.html 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 1/31/2012 

Re: Thomas Morrison 
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Docketing Case No.:l 1-348-EL-SSO and 11-352-EL-AIR 

Notes: 

I have just received my January bill and it is approx. 11.5 cents per kwh. 
Last year in January it was approx. .07 cents per kwh. The difference amounts to 
approx. $67.55 higher this year, about 60% higher. With the difficult times that 
are currently affecting everyone, how did the PUCO justify that this was a 
reasonable increase for AEP? It is everybody's responsibility to tighten their 
belts and to allow AEP to increase their rates is irresponsible. I don't know if 
the increase can be repealed, but I would think that it should be. How does the 
board get elected at the PUCO? Hope to hear from you pertaining to the above in 
the very near future. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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